
       

 

 
The University of Hertfordshire in conjunction with Hertfordshire LPC is delighted 
to be offering this FREE masterclass to support community pharmacies in 
Hertfordshire with service delivery improvements and sustainability as part of a 
multidisciplinary healthcare team aligned with the NHS and community 
pharmacy forward view. 

This masterclass will be delivered through a range of methods including 
presentations, group discussions, workshops, case studies, and practical 
activities focusing on the following topics: 

 Community Pharmacy Quality Payments Scheme Criteria 

 Collaborative working within a multidisciplinary healthcare team 

 Diabetes, Atrial Fibrillation and Asthma  

 Community pharmacy advanced and commissioned services including 
NMS and MUR.  

 The impact of technology in service delivery 

 Application of local and national Public Health policy  

 Applying techniques in the workplace to promote patient safety and reduce 
undesirable incidents. 

 
This masterclass is aimed at professionals working within the community 
pharmacy workforce including pharmacists, technicians and support staff. A full 
agenda will be sent out in due course, including key local and national speakers.  
 
There will be opportunities to engage with representatives advancing the use of 
digital technology in healthcare provision and support. 

Further information will be communicated electronically following confirmed 
registration including the aims and learning outcomes of the event and directed 
reading that will need to be completed before the event.  

This is a Continuing Professional Development (CPD) activity and you will  
be provided with a certificate upon attendance. 
 
Don’t miss out on this exciting event. Book your place today as numbers are 
limited.  
 
Closing date for registration is Wednesday 29th March 2017 
 

To register online, please visit: bit.ly/HertsLPCreg 

 
For further information please contact:  
Dr Nikkie Umaru  
Department of Pharmacy, Pharmacology and Postgraduate Medicine  
School of Life and Medical Sciences; 01707 286519; n.e.umaru@herts.ac.uk 
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21st May 2017, 9am to 4pm; Fielder Centre, Hatfield, AL10 9TP 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

http://bit.ly/HertsLPCreg
mailto:n.e.umaru@herts.ac.uk

